
County of Ventura 
COUNTY CLERK-RECORDER 
& REGISTRAR OF VOTERS 

December 17, 2024 

Board of Supervisors 
County of Ventura 
800 South Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, CA 93009 

!Mic/ie{{e jlscencion 
County Clerk-Recorder 

& Registrar of Voters 

Subject: Certification of the November 5, 2024 General Election Results for Ventura County 

Recommendation: 

Receive and file the Ventura County Registrar of Voters' certification of the results to the canvass 
of the November 5, 2024 General Election for Ventura County. 

Fiscal/Mandates Im pact: 

None 

Relationship to Strategic Plan: 

Certification of elections results demonstrates compliance with applicable Elections Code 
provisions and requirements designed to protect the integrity and security of elections and votes 
and supports the Board's prioritization of transparency to the Ventura County community. 

Discussion: 

Elections Code section 15391 (a) provides that California elections officials "shall not certify the 
results of the November 5, 2024, presidential general election prior to the 28th calendar day 
following the election," which is December 3, 2024. Further, under Elections Code section 15372, 
all election results must be certified within 30 days of the election, which falls on December 5, 
2025. 

To comply with these requirements, the November 5, 2024 General Election results were 
announced and posted on December 3, 2024, and certified on December 4, 2024. The exhibits 
to this board letter include a final election summary and the Registrar's official certifications of the 
November 5, 2024 General Election results. 
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Board of Supervisors 
Certification of the November 5, 2024 General Election Results 
December 17, 2024 

This letter has been reviewed by the County Executive Office, Auditor-Controller's Office, and 
County Counsel. 

If you have any questions regarding this item, please contact me at (805) 654-2266. 

�� 
MICHELLE ASCENCION, MMC, CERA, REO 
Clerk-Recorder & Registrar of Voters 

Attachments: 
Exhibit 1 - Certification of County Clerk-Recorder & Registrar of Voters to the Results of the 

Canvass of the November 5, 2024 General Election 
Exhibit 2 - Certification of the Results of the General Election 
Exhibit 3 - Official Final Election Summary 
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